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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Flathead Comprehensive River Management Plan

#56536.

 

The vast majority of use on the wild rivers should be allocated to public use, and commercial outfitting and

guiding should be limited to only the level that is "necessary and "proper" as required by the Wilderness Act.

 


